
 

 

 

Call for Papers 
Propose a Presentation for the Finnish Conference on Cultural Policy 

Research 
Deadline for submissions extended until 10 October! 

 
 

The fifth Finnish Conference on Cultural Policy Research will be organised on 8–9 
November 2018 in Turku, Finland, with the theme  

Art, culture and inequality  
 

The Conference provides a multidisciplinary platform for those 
interested in cultural policy phenomena. The aim of the 

Conference is to advance our understanding of how societal 
inequality can be addressed and perhaps reduced through art 
and culture, while simultaneously critically examining culture 

and art as a producer of inequality. 
 
 

The call for papers for the Finnish Conference on Cultural Policy Research is open! 
 
 
Send your presentation proposal to paivat.kpt@gmail.com by 10 October 2018. 
 
Enclose in your proposal: 

• Your name and contact information 
• Title of the proposed presentation 
• Abstract (max. 300 words) 

 
More information on the programme coming soon: https://kulttuuripolitiikantutkimus.fi  
 
The Finnish Conference on Cultural Policy Research is organised by Society for Cultural Policy 
Research in Finland, School of History, Culture and Arts Studies/ University of Turku and Arts 
Academy/ Turku University of Applied Sciences. 
 
For more information, contact: 
paivat.kpt@gmail.com 


